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An increase in the OPIF Incentive Program would be huge for the film community of 
Oregon. I started working in the location department for film production in Portland in 
2012. I love my work and feel so lucky to get to do this in the beautiful state of Oregon. 
But there have been years that it has been really tough to find work because nothing 
was filming here. Locations is very area specific and while other departments can move 
to LA for a few months to make ends meet, I’m dependent on projects coming to 
Oregon. An increase to this program would be monumental in continuing to attract large 
projects to the state and would help us stay competitive as a top place to film in the 
nation. 


